
COMMISSION CONSULTATION ON RAIL 
PASSENGERS RIGHTS 

  
The European Commission has published a new consultation on the revision of the Regulation on 

Rail Passengers Rights (1371/2007). All EDF members, both individuals and organisation, are 

encouraged to participate in the consultation to make sure the revision of the Regulation will 
result in positive changes for persons with disabilities. 
  
The Regulation also contains some important aspects for persons with reduced mobility and 
persons with disabilities and EDF has long campaigned for improving the rules for example on 
pre-notification to book assistance. More background information can be found in EDF documents 
such as the “State of play of rail accessibility 2014” and the “Situation of passengers with disabilities in 

the EU 2015”. 

   
The consultation can be found on the Commission’s website and it will be open until 5 May 2016. 

  
Contact: marie.denninghaus@edf-feph.org 
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